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Important Dates

Principal Message
Dear TRES Families,

It is hard to believe that we are out of 2023 and a week into 

the year 2024.  Thank you to the families that were able to 

come out or call in to talk to their child’s teacher about their 

progress in December.  It is important that the students see 

that home and school work together. Together we are 

stronger.

Yours in education,        

Mrs. Kathy Weatherbee

Jan 30th:    Winter Festival 5:30-7:30

Feb 19th: No school-Heritage Day

March 8th:   Assessment/Evaluation
 Day; no school for 

students

March 11-15: March Break; no school
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Be sure to sign up for inclement weather text notifications!

Indoor Shoes
It is now more important than ever that students 

have a change of footwear.  Wet boots make 

our learning spaces dangerous so please send 

in an old pair of shoes that your child was just 

wearing as outdoors.  Thank you so much for 

helping us keep our floors safe.

Clothing
It is that time of year that students need warm clothes as students go out in all 

types of weather each day.  Sending in dry socks, mittens and even pants is a 

great way to make sure they are prepared for the day.  They can leave some 

of these extras in their shoe bags in the hallway if that works best for families.

The inclement weather text notifications are housed on a separate 
list from the School Messenger notifications that send families 
updates on busing and school-based activities. 

It is open to families, students, community members, and local 
businesses and organizations. Individuals interested in receiving 
inclement weather text notifications can sign-up by completing 
these two steps: 

1. Register your phone number on the inclement weather list at: 
https://www.ccrce.ca/school_information/inclement_weather 
2. Opt-in to receive text messages from our service provider by 
texting Y to the shortcode 978338. You should receive a 
confirmation text from School Messenger.

https://www.ccrce.ca/school_information/inclement_weather
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We had fun in December!
Staff and students closed off the 2023 school year with fun  

free things.

Monday 11th:      Created Kindness cards for others in our 
                                community

Tuesday 12th:      Classes decorated their classroom doors

Wednesday 13th: Students and staff shared their traditions
                                with their class

Thursday 14th:    Shared a holiday book with a friend in the 
                               school 

Friday 15th:          Thank you, Home and School for providing 
                               movies for our classes

Monday 18th:       Created Kindness Grams to share amongst 
                                our school

Tuesday 19th:      Annual Turkey Dinner for all

Mi'kmaq History Month
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School Activity

Winter Festival Details
Where:                  Truro Elementary School
When:                     January 30th, 5:30-7:30 drop in 
Who:                    Students and families of TRES
Details:                 The evening is a free flow experience with the
 below highlights:

Class Performances (Gymnasium)
All students can perform with their grade 
level friends.  Each grade will do a song on the 
stage in the Gym. Students will meet in the 
Music Room, 5 minutes prior to their time slot 
listed below if they choose to participate.
Primary @ 6:00 PM
One @ 6:15PM
Two @ 6:30 PM
Three @ 6:45 PM
Four @ 7:00 PM
Individual Performances (Gymnasium)
Any student wanting to perform will need  
their adult to email Ms. Fraser prior to Jan. 
12th.  Performance is to be 1-3 minutes in 
length. Students will meet for a few lunch
hours to prepare with Ms. Fraser and Mrs. 
Burris.
5:30 PM - 6:00 PM
7:15 PM- 7:30 PM
Family Photo Booth (Learning Commons)
Free photos for all families 
Food Court (Cafeteria)
More details to come
Art Gallery Walk (Upstairs Hallway)
All students can display a piece of their 
choice.

mailto:fraserb@gnspes.ca

